
 

GOVERNMENT OF INDIA 

OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR GENERAL OF CIVIL AVIATION 
OPP. SAFDAJUNG AIRPORT, NEW DELHI – 110 003 

 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

16th August 2018 
 

Due to heavy rains in Kerala, operations to/from Cochin airport have been 
suspended from 15-18 Aug 2018 on account of water rising in the operational area.  
 

To assist the stranded/affected passengers, DGCA has set up a control room 
which is functional 24x7. The control room can be reached through the following 
DGCA personnel: 
 

1. Mr. A.X. Joseph, Dy. Dir.:     +91-9871007874 
2. Mr. Atul Maindola, Dy. Dir.:     +91-9999069074 
3. Mr. Kaushik Mukhopadhyay, Dy.Dir.:   +91-8586094546 
4. Mr. Brijesh Kumar Singh, Ae.O.:    +91-9717307448 
5. Mr. Ekshwaku Nandan Srivastava, Ae.O:  +91-9990474145 
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